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Appendix A

Public Comments
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A Public Comment period was held from July 6 through August 6, 2021 through a combination of recorded presentation with on-line draft plan for review by interested parties and a live presentation conducted on July 28, 2021 to open dialogue and help gain insights. A mail-out to 303 recipients was sent out resulting in one reply from South Dakota's Game, Fish, and Parks.


Below is a simple illustration of the topics shared by participants during the Public Comment period. The 17 total comments were categorized into the following groups:

Capacity
Safety
Maintenance Responsibility
Multi Modal
Connectivity
Misc (included content additions, data availability, oversight)
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The emerging trend was related to responsibilities of roadway maintenance or improvement.
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Comments from Live Presentation July 28, 2021
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Response:

The top six (6) SD Cities and Approximate Populations (2018):

Sioux Falls (190,583)
Rapid City (80,169)
Aberdeen (27,859)
Brookings (24,433)
Watertown (22,162)
Mitchell (15,651)

SDDOT does not currently have any plans for the development of passenger rail but it could be considered in the future.
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Comments from on-line or email submittal:
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Response:

Alternate routing of traffic within and around Sioux Falls to meet the community's needs are continually studied in the Sioux Falls metropolitan area. The SDDOT encourages public input as these roadways are analyzed in active partnership with the City of Sioux Falls through the area's MPO. Veteran's Parkway is one such route that is now entering the design phase of its project life cycle. The much needed route will be constructed in phases as determined by available funding and driven by urban growth. 
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Response:

SDDOT continues to work, listen, and learn from stakeholders throughout our state. We'll continue to explore new ways as recommended to reach our customers and stakeholders.
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Response:

Thank you for your interest in the LRTP.
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Response:

The Long Range Transportation Plan is a broad policy document that does not address individual projects. Clear Lake's concerns have been forwarded to the SDDOT Region Engineer for future consideration during the Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) process which is updated annually to allocate resources to specific project locations. Clear Lake residents and elected officials are encouraged to participation in the STIP process.All transportation users are encouraged to reach out at any time to provide input on possible improvements or areas of concern. Thank you for all of the input.
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Response:

Thank you for your involvement and representation throughout the development of the Long Range Transportation Plan. SDDOT works to manage the state highway system while encouraging a strong and connected transportation system throughout South Dakota. This strong and connected system is comprised of multiple jurisdictions and requires continued clear communication. SDDOT is committed to working with all of our partners and will share these concerns with the Local Transportation Assistance Program which provides training and guidance to townships, counties, and tribes throughout South Dakota.
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Reply from Mail-Out
NOTE:
Appendix B contains complete grouping of letters mailed out.


